
 

 

2013  

To: Topaz Bigel  

Director of Marketing 

Radio Advertising, Inc. 

 

Dear Topaz:  

I wanted to take the time to let you know how much we at Clear Channel Media + Entertainment in 

Davenport appreciate having you as a partner.   

Not only has this partnership been beneficial to us, due to the additional stream of revenue created with 

this arrangement, but your customer service has been superb. Whenever there is an issue (and there are 

very few) you have been extremely accommodating and resolved matters quickly and pleasantly.  

Please feel free to share this correspondence with anyone you see fit.  

I look forward to working with you more in the future.  

Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Art Eiland  

Account Representative 

Clear Channel Media + Entertainment, Davenport 

 

 

 


